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Hello, I am Lindsay Stanton, a member of the Dandie Dinmont Terrier Club of America. I wanted to
reach out to express my objection to the AGALA29 Netherbarns Development Project given the
irreparable harm to the region this will cause. The Project will significantly damage the historical and
rreplaceable aspects vital to the region and preservation of the culture and the resources, including
Abbotsford. The Project would destroy Abbotsford’s view of the scenic Tweed River forever. The
Project will significantly reduce tourism among all who look forward to experiencing Abbotsford as a
cultural icon that it is, and not surrounded by a landscape blighted by a modern land development
project. The Project will decimate the area’s tourist industry, and will significantly impact local hotels,
restaurants, and other important enterprises crucial to the economic viability of the community. For
these reasons, I strongly object to the AGALA29 Netherbarns Project. Thank you for your
consideration.

Thank you,
Lindsay Stanton



